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Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2021-M-058 

 

Subject: Payments to Au Chateau 

Agenda Date: April 15, 2021 

Attachments:    

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff remit payments to Au Chateau on the 2020 payment 
schedule until this matter is discussed further with legal counsel. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
As reported at the last regular session of Council, Council met with legal counsel to discuss available 
options regarding our future involvement with Au Chateau.  As well, as previously discussed, the special 
funding that was being received for the majority of the beds was discontinued starting in 2021.  After Au 
Chateau used a portion of their accumulated surplus the increase to mitigate a portion of the expected 
$625,000 increase, our levy request grew by $54,214. 
 
One option available to Council is to continue payments at the 2020 level while other decisions are being 
considered after receiving more information from legal counsel.  Should Council wish to proceed in this 
fashion, adopting the above recommendation would provide the appropriate direction. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


